## **Jennifer Orozco**

From:

Kate Mura Erickson < lilacgirls 1901@hotmail.com>

Sent:

Saturday, April 13, 2024 9:49 AM

To:

Plan

Subject:

JC Dollar General proposal

Follow Up Flag:

Follow up

Flag Status:

Flagged



I have been a resident of JC since 2007. I implore the Planning Commission to put a stop to this proposal.

This type of business is not what is needed in the JC area. To make the argument that it leads to "growth" for the county, especially jobs, is not true.

At most, 4-5 employees, possibly part-time.

Dollar General does not have a history of being a positive employer.

We don't need another "dollar" store that sells cheap Chinese products.

But more importantly it does not fit in with the canyon aesthetics. We are a rural area, mostly residential. When people move to the canyon it's to get away from traffic and the busyness of incorporated areas. Not to shop at a Dollar General.

Please vote against this proposal.

Respectfully submitted,

Kathlene Schwab 7666 SE Olsen Lane Prineville, Or 97754

Sent from my Verizon, Samsung Galaxy smartphone Get <u>Outlook for Android</u>

[CAUTION:This email originated from outside of the organization. DO NOT CLICK LINKS or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe]